
Please join us at  
the UFT Brooklyn Parent Outreach Committee 

Monday, February 4, 2019
5:30 p.m., dinner; 6 p.m., meeting

Brooklyn UFT Office, 335 Adams St., 24th floor

On the agenda: We want to hear from you! 

•	 What are the issues in your schools? 
•	 How do you think things are going for your child at school?
•	 Are there any academic services you wish were available to help 

your child?
•	 Are there any mental health services you wish were available  

to help your child?
•	 Are there parenting services you wish you had access to? 
•	 Are there other supports you need to help your child?
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